The Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Heritage Cen-
tre NORMHC) is expanding its’ flower gardens yet again. If you
are interested in donating perennials to the museum or helping to
plant, please call 858-5050 or 858-1167. NORMHC is also col-
lecting items for its” Garage Sale, so if you have come across things
in your spring cleaning that you would be willing to donate, please
call the museum at 858-5050. Two volunteer orientation/informa-
tion sessions are being held at the museum in May. These will give
new and current volunteers more information on the types of projects
and volunteer opportunities that are available. (assisting with tours,
grounds and maintenance work, restoration projects, cataloguing,
helping with special events) If you are interested in helping pre-
serve our rich northern railway heritage or would like to find out
more about volunteer opportunities at NORMHC plan to attend our
sessions on Wednesday, May 15, 2002 at 7:00 p.m. or Sunday, May
19, 2002 at 2:00 p.m. Each session will last about one hour.

Watch the Capreol News column in the Valley Vision for infor-
mation regarding the Summer Playground Program, Youth Drop
In Centre and Skateboard Park coming soon. ¢
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